
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 10:07 PM
To: Boris Nikolic

I am personally supportive of this approach, and how you g=t there, but I can't commit for David until I talk to him with the offer in hand. I=20 personally think one of two things will happen: either he will accept or he will propose a modest change, initial, and send the docs back. On=e I have something in writing I will be able to drive this quickly to a conclusion. I would just never tell you "yes" and then look=bad in your eyes, if he slips a bit on the cash piece...

-- <=r>
=C2 please note

The information contained in this co=munication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may c=nstitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the ad=ressee. It is the property of JEE Unauthorized use, disclosure or co=ying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibitedand may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error,=please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com</=>, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including =ll attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

--047d7bfd06a098745e0513deaf5b-- conversation-id 118915 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1429222033 flags 8590195713 remote-id 498693